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INTERNAL MEMO 

 

DATE: February 6, 2015 

TO: Elementary Administrators, Secondary Administrators, Executive Council 

SUBJECT: My Path, My Way Information Night—February 11th, 2015 

 

 

We will be holding our My Path My Way Information Night again this year on February 11th at 
Michelangelos Banquet Centre.  The evening will run from 7-9 pm and will showcase many of the 
wonderful programs and supports our Board offers.  This event is intended for families with students in 
Grades 7-10.    

Programs such as Experiential Learning, Specialist High Skills Majors, Special Education, French 
Immersion and ESL are just a few of the programs that will be showcased that speak to pathways 
planning, student interests and learning needs.  Community partners such as Mohawk College and the 
Industry and Education Council (IEC) will also be in attendance.   

An information session for families interested in the International Baccalaureate program will be held 
just prior to the My Path My Way evening from 5:30-6:45 pm at Michelangelos.  

Schools are asked to send home the attached flyer to elementary students in grades 7 and 8 as well as 
secondary students in grades 9 and 10.  A post to your school website, communication to your School 
Council and other means to promote this evening would be greatly appreciated.   

If you have any questions, please contact Geeta Malhotra, Principal of Student Success.  Thank you for 
your ongoing support.    
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